ADDENDUM.

- On Mey 8th a visit was paid to this plent by

' Dr. J. G. King, Mr. H, Bardgett and Nr. E, Spivey,

following their investigation of the Metallgesell-
schaft/Lurgi Target 30/6.08. S

. . ... The technical details collected during the
visit have all been embodied in the main target report
but the following should be placed on records- ‘

: Managing Director Boehm, and Engineer Otto, were
questioned on the subject of drawings of the Iurgl H.P.
nerator and ancilliary plant but stated that they had
no drawlngs of any kind although in Frankfurt the teem
bad been assured by Dr. Oetken that the Lurgi Company's
drawings and technical reports had been evacuzted to
Behlen. On being shown a letter from Dr. Oetken, how-
. ever, they admitted that copies were in the custody of
‘Herr Ruckes, the local Lurgl engineer who had them in
a temporary office in the neighbouring village of
-Grosasdeuben. ' A _ .
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~~hand over to Dr. King the drawings evacuated to Bshlen,
‘or failing these, to hand over their personal copies.

In the latter case, Dr. Oetken promised to provide sub-

stitute copies when the originzls were found. L.Ruckes!

The letter was an instruction from Dr. Oetken to

~  eddress was : 3, Boelckestrasse.

- Mr. Ruckes! office was visited and a falrly complete

set of prints was found of the 1939 plant (series 5.G.7)

- and the 1943 plant (series 8.G.11) with one drawing of

. the Brax plant and some technical reports. The drawings
were appropriated and were used in later resesrches at
the plant as stated in the main report on this target.
Thé drawings collected on May 8th are enumerated below;
they provide, with the technical data obtailned, a com-
prehensive plcture of the present stzge of development
of this process. ' :
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